
 

Mt.  SAC  President  &  CEO  
Open Office Hours  
Take 10 minutes to share with Bill what's on your mind. No appointment necessary.  

The President's Open Office Hours will be conducted in person.  Availability is on a first-come first served basis.  

Thursday, February 2  4 p.m.  

Monday, February 13  4 p.m.  

Tuesday, February 28                       1 p.m.  

Please contact cnelson@mtsac.edu (mailto:cnelson@mtsac.edu)  or bhebert3@mtsac.edu 

(mailto:bhebert3@mtsac.edu)  for information.   
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Mt. San Antonio College 

1100 N. Grand Ave., Walnut, CA 91789 

Phone: (909) 274-7500, Campus Police: (909) 274-4555, Text-A-Tip: (909) 610-9139 




